November 21, 1955

San Diego Veterans War Memorial Building, Inc. P.O. Box 2889 San Diego 12, California

Attention: Mr. R. B. James, Chairman, Beard of Directors

Gentlemen

W

The City Council has asked that your letter of November 3, 1955, regarding consideration of request for assistance be acknowledged, and that thanks be expressed for your courtesy in writing.

Your letter was filed, at the meeting of November 10.

Very truly yours,

FRED W. SICK,

City Clerk



San Diego

VETERANS WAR MEMORIAL BUILDING, INC.

BALBOA PARK SAN DIEGO CALIFORNIA

2

P. O. Box 2889, San Diego 12, Calif. November 3, 1955

City Council, City of San Diego, Civic Center, San Diego 1, Calif.

Gentlemen:

The veterans of San Diego County, through the Board of Directors of the San Diego Veterans War Memorial Building, Inc., wish to express their sincere appreciation for the consideration your Honorable Body extended to them in their recent request for assistance, in order that they might continue in the independent operation of the Veterans War Memorial Building.

It is a tribute to the judgment of those who selected, by popular vote, the members of the Governing Body of their fine City, to realize that the welfare of the men and women who were willing to do their part are in turn complimented by sympathetic understanding of their needs.

We will make every effort to justify your confidence, and pledge our combined support and cooperation.

Very truly yours,

SAN DIEGO VETERANS WAR MEMORIAL BUILDING, INC.,

R. B. JAMES, Chairman,

Board of Directors

RBJ/v

DOCUMENT NO.

FILED OFFICE OF THE, CITY CLERK SAN DIEGO, CALIFORNIA

Comm. from San Diego Veterans War Memorial Building, Inc., thanking the City Council for assistance, etc.